
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

SUMMER TERM 2 – 7th July  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Wharfe for winning last week. We will find out next 

Monday who the winners are for this half term so they can be awarded their non uniform 

day treat! 

Please note revised Training Days for next academic year. Apologies for the change but this 
is due to various internal works taking place over the summer and then the staff will need 
time to put their classrooms and resources back for the start of the school year.  
 
Autumn 2025 
Monday 1st September 
Tuesday 2nd September 
Friday 24th October 
 
Spring 2026 
Monday 5th January 
 
Summer 2026 
Monday 20th July 
 
The children will therefore return to school on Wednesday 3rd September.  
 
A message from the PTA - July £100 Club 
£30 – Kenneth Wallace 
£20 – Mrs GB 
£10 – Bogumila Opala 
£5 – Jonathan Brodrick 
 

Diary Dates: 

Please ensure any outstanding monies on ParentPay are cleared by Wednesday 15th July. 

Wednesday 9th July: Whole school Sports day please bring your own chairs/rugs for your 

comfort. (EYFS and KS1 9.15am start and should finish by 11.15am /KS2 1.30pm start and 

finished by 3pm) 



Monday 14th July 6pm and Tuesday 15th July: Year 6 Production – 6pm start but please can 

children be back by 5.45pm. 

You will be issued with 2 tickets, per family, for each of the performances and if you wish to 

swap with each other then you can do so. The tickets are limited due to fire regulations and 

tickets will be needed to enter the performances.  

Information relating to costumes and props have been shared with the children today so 

hopefully your child knows what they need!  

Monday 14th July @ 9.15am - Year 3 Trumpet Performance for parents. 

Tuesday 15th July @ 2.30pm Rock steady concert- parents invited. 

Thursday 17th July - Crucial Crew trip to Year 6. 

Friday 18th July 9.15am: Leavers’ Service in Church  

Monday 21st July: Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child, please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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